From:

Abby Crossley

Sent:

October 18, 2021 3:01 PM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Bill No. 1 – Elections Act

OCT 1 9 2021 N.S. LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Members of the Law Amendments Committee my name is Abigail crossley and I am 16 years old student at and I strongly think that if you were to set the date of the voting for mid-July then it would not be fair for people that are still in school or that travel in the summer time are voice would not be heard and the people under age would not have a voice with the Student Vote I felt like I had a voice if you were going to set a date march 15 would work better to run Student Vote in schools

Sincerely: Abigail crossley